Specialized faculty who have been awarded for one semester of
Professional Development Leave for 2018-2019 include:

Dr. David Gaitros, Department of Computer Science

Mr. Robert Myers, Department of Computer Science

Mr. Gregory Leaming, School of Theatre (Asolo Conservatory)
Mr. Antonio Mendez, College of Motion Picture Arts

Ms. Victoria Meyer, College of Motion Picture Arts

Dr. Zeina Schlenoff, Department of Modern Languages and
Linguistics

Mr. Micah Vandegrift, University Libraries



